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Summary

A high-performing team is a team that learns from mistakes, grows,
and is able to fix or predict those mistakes quickly. Everyone listens
to each other and hear what they say. A team is a living organism
that evolves continuously. People who understand the purpose are
more motivated and can offer solutions to issues that others will not
see.
This session focused on communication in the context of information
flow, control & decision-making based on cybernetics (the science of
communication and control), introducing participants to this incredibly
powerful science to provide them with clear, practical and powerful
communication tools. By attending this session, the participants
discovered one of the key secrets of the 21st Century leaders; the
fundamental relationship between communication & control. Just like
finance ensures the smooth running of a team or organization by
organizing the flow of money, advanced communication skills
organize the flow of information throughout the organization. This
session was attended by an interesting group of 25 managers and
entrepreneurs. The topics covered were: primary principles of
communication and control, how to communicate plans effectively,
how to ensure plans get properly implemented, how to improve
learning using communication skills, how to improve planning and
decision making using communication skills, improving unity and
trust using communication skills, Brain jamming and quest for
solutions. There was an activity towards the end of the session
wherein the participants had to share their agile moments from within
the team using a story telling technique.
The eMDP was delivered with the help of rich industry examples and
activity session.
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